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April 26, 1985

Dear Mr. Rosen:

Thank you for sending me a picture
which appeared in The Canadian Jewish News of
you, myself and my colleague, the Honourable
Susan Fish, taken at the recent ethnic press
reception at the Royal Ontario Museum.

I thoroughly enjoyed the occasion
and I hope our paths will cross again.

Sincerely,

Tk Nl

Frank S. Miller

Mr. Jeff Rosen,

The Canadian Jewish News,
562 Eglinton Avenue East,
Suite 401,

Toronto, Ontario.
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